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Mentions 
 
KDKA: DEP: Equipment malfunction in Beaver Falls resulted in erroneous air quality readings 
https://www.cbsnews.com/pittsburgh/news/beaver-falls-equipment-malfunction-air-quality-
readings/?intcid=CNM-00-10abd1h  
 
WTAE: A concerning air quality report for southwest PA was "erroneous," DEP official says 
https://www.wtae.com/article/air-quality-weather-app-beaver-falls-erroneous/41739541 
 
WPXI: Code Orange air quality alert in place for parts of Allegheny County Sunday 
https://www.wpxi.com/news/local/code-orange-air-quality-alert-place-parts-allegheny-county-
sunday/47J4ZL5XERDPPEOOPHP3HSNQIY/ 
 
Allegheny Front: Sinkholes attributed to gas drilling underline the stakes in Pennsylvania’s Governor’s 
race 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/sinkholes-attributed-to-gas-drilling-underline-the-stakes-in-
pennsylvanias-governors-race/ 
 
Environmental Health News: A guide to environmental health in southwestern Pennsylvania 
https://www.ehn.org/environmental-health-southwestern-pennsylvania-2658480277.html  
 
Climate Change 
 
WTAJ: Climate Questions: How do we know humans triggered warming? 
https://www.wtaj.com/news/national-news/ap-climate-questions-how-do-we-know-humans-triggered-
warming/ 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: UPenn Students Storm Franklin Field At Halftime Protesting For Climate, 
Community Justice 
https://www.inquirer.com/news/philadelphia/penn-students-yale-football-game-homecoming-protest-
20221022.html 
 
AP: Climate Questions: How does carbon dioxide trap heat? 
https://apnews.com/article/science-climate-and-environment-chemistry-
a18f859ff7b149c81306504bc7737f7b   
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Butler Eagle: Environmental education shared at Glade Run Lake 
https://www.butlereagle.com/20221024/environmental-education-shared-at-glade-run-lake/ 
 
Meadville Tribune: Tamarack Wildlife Center opens new aviary 
https://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/tamarack-wildlife-center-opens-new-
aviary/article_99481488-5196-11ed-a609-b3c117d6ea12.html 
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Pennlive: Cumberland County seeks candidates for Agriculture Land Preservation Board 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2022/10/cumberland-county-seeks-candidates-for-agriculture-land-
preservation-board.html 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Hopewell Lake Loop Trail perfect easy hike for taking in fall colors 
https://lancasteronline.com/sports/outdoors/hopewell-lake-loop-trail-perfect-easy-hike-for-taking-in-
fall-colors-column/article_4c4f8394-50ad-11ed-abef-57fcccddd375.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Rehabbed steel mill eagle Rosie released with a 7-foot wingspan 
https://triblive.com/local/shes-a-big-girl-now-rehabbed-steel-mill-eagle-rosie-released-with-a-7-foot-
wingspan/ 
 
Observer-Reporter: Monongahela receives $25,000 WalkWorks grant 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/monongahela-receives-25-000-walkworks-grant/article_09c8cf92-
5082-11ed-a631-6f9de3c033c8.html  
 
Tribune-Review: Kiski Junction Railroad Trail party attracts officials from state, region 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/kiski-junction-railroad-trail-party-attracts-officials-from-
across-the-state-and-region/  
 
Tribune-Review: Letter to the editor: We should be preserving farmland 
https://triblive.com/opinion/letter-to-the-editor-we-should-be-preserving-farmland/ 
 
Beaver County Times: Our Towns: The History of Hopewell Park 
https://www.timesonline.com/videos/news/local/2022/10/21/our-towns-history-hopewell-park-
beaver-county/8120746001/ 
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise: River trail vote to be Monday 
https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/102222/page/1/story/river-trail-vote-to-be-monday    
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise:  Path puts town, landowner at odds 
https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/102422/page/1/story/path-puts-town-landowner-at-
odds  
 
NorthcentralPA.com: Mushroom foraging in Pennsylvania: What to look for, what to avoid 
https://www.northcentralpa.com/life/mushroom-foraging-in-pennsylvania-what-to-look-for-what-to-
avoid/article_b45dc132-50f6-11ed-bf66-776cd656ce50.html  
 
Environmental Cleanup and Brownfields 
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise:  Driver of tanker truck loaded with milk killed in accident on Interstate 80 
https://www.northcentralpa.com/news/driver-of-tanker-truck-loaded-with-milk-killed-in-accident-on-
interstate-80/article_cc956288-5393-11ed-b1d0-db9d43f70300.html  
 
Energy  
 
The Derrick: Energy Security forum fuels optimism 
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https://www.thederrick.com/news/front_page/energy-security-forum-fuels-optimism/article_f6faab6a-
5095-11ed-b64c-abaa0f28c794.html 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: 2022-2023 winter energy costs in Lancaster County, nation likely to see boost 
compared to last year 
https://lancasteronline.com/business/local_business/2022-2023-winter-energy-costs-in-lancaster-
county-nation-likely-to-see-boost-compared-to/article_7f5c0148-4fbf-11ed-ba7d-93f52e4bb4ea.html 
 
LehighValley Live: testing approved to advance Lehigh Canal hydroelectric electric proposal in Easton 
https://www.lehighvalleylive.com/easton/2022/10/testing-approved-to-advance-lehigh-canal-
hydroelectric-proposal-in-easton.html?outputType=amp 
 
WJAC: Fairview Energy gives presentation at the Laurel Highlands Conservatory 
https://wjactv.com/news/local/fairview-energy-gives-presentation-at-the-laurel-highlands-
conservatory# 
 
Allegheny Front: Wind energy has divided one rural Ohio county. Now, voters get to decide its fate 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/wind-energy-has-divided-one-rural-ohio-county-now-voters-get-to-
decide-its-fate/  
 
Observer-Reporter: Letter: Vote pro-energy, growth 
https://observer-reporter.com/opinion/letters/letter-vote-pro-energy-growth/article_adcf6ee8-5154-
11ed-bd27-d71d425396e4.html 
 
Air 
 
KDKA: Pollution warning issued for Mon Valley residents 
https://www.cbsnews.com/pittsburgh/news/pollution-warning-issued-for-mon-valley-residents/  
 
Allegheny Front: Inversions trap pollution in Allegheny County this fall, despite new rule 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/inversions-air-pollution-allegheny-county-pittsburgh-clairton-coke-
works/  
 
Post-Gazette: Air pollution warning issued for Mon Valley 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/health/2022/10/22/mon-valley-air-pollution-warning-achd-pm2-
5-pollutant/stories/202210220063 
 
Post-Gazette: Allegheny County responds to reported air quality concerns 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/health/2022/10/21/allegheny-county-air-quality-
reports/stories/202210210084  
 
Post-Gazette: Air pollution warning for Mon Valley extended through Monday morning 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/environment/2022/10/23/allegheny-county-extends-air-
pollution-warning-mon-valley-monday-morning/stories/202210230176  
 
Oil and Gas  
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Erie Times: Fetterman, Dr. Oz Have At Least One Thing In Common To Critics: They’ve Waffled On 
Fracking 
https://www.goerie.com/story/news/politics/2022/10/24/john-fetterman-dr-oz-mehmet-inconsistent-
fracking-positions-pa-critics-say/69553490007/ 
 
York Daily Record: Fetterman and Oz have at least one thing in common to critics: They've waffled on 
fracking 
https://www.ydr.com/story/news/politics/2022/10/24/john-fetterman-dr-oz-mehmet-inconsistent-
fracking-positions-pa-critics-say/69553490007/ 
 
The Intelligencer: Fracking flip-flop: Critics say Oz, Fetterman have been inconsistent 
https://www.theintell.com/story/news/politics/2022/10/24/john-fetterman-dr-oz-mehmet-
inconsistent-fracking-positions-pa-critics-say/69553490007/ 
 
Reuters: Shale firms discount 'U.S. put' as inadequate to lift oil output 
https://www.reuters.com/markets/us/shale-firms-discount-us-put-inadequate-lift-oil-output-2022-10-
22/ 
 
Beaver County Times: Fetterman and Oz have at least one thing in common to critics: They've waffled on 
fracking 
https://www.timesonline.com/story/news/politics/2022/10/24/john-fetterman-dr-oz-mehmet-
inconsistent-fracking-positions-pa-critics-say/69553490007/  
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Mountain Valley Pipeline pulls request for pipeline extension easements 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2022/10/21/mountain-valley-pipeline-easement-north-
carolina.html  
 
Mining 
 
Tribune-Democrat: In the Spotlight | Watershed group restoring miners mural, working to improve 
Blacklick Creek 
https://www.tribdem.com/news/local_news/in-the-spotlight-watershed-group-restoring-miners-mural-
working-to-improve-blacklick-creek/article_6ac2f7e8-4af4-11ed-ae5a-676eaf2bc5fb.html  
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Consol ships first coking coal from newest mine 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2022/10/21/consol-ships-first-coking-coal-from-newest-
mine.html  
 
Vector Management  
 
Penn State News: Prescribed fire could reduce tick populations and pathogen transmissions 
https://www.psu.edu/news/agricultural-sciences/story/prescribed-fire-could-reduce-tick-populations-
and-pathogen-transmission/   
 
Waste 
  
Tribune-Review: Letter to the editor: Environmental concerns in grocery stores 
https://triblive.com/opinion/letter-to-the-editor-environmental-concerns-in-grocery-stores/  
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The Guardian: Only 5% of plastic waste generated by US last year was recycled, report says 
https://www.theguardian.com/us-news/2022/oct/23/us-plastic-waste-recycled-2021-greenpeace 
 
AP: Advanced recycling: Plastic crisis solution or distraction? 
https://apnews.com/article/science-united-states-providence-business-climate-and-environment-
b9f202a703ea7fa4231053d544b3266e  
 
Water 
 
Times Observer: Residents with private drinking water source are encouraged to attend this program 
https://www.timesobserver.com/news/local-news/2022/10/residents-with-private-drinking-water-
sources-are-encouraged-to-attend-program/ 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Lake Aldred levels to be lowered on Oct. 26 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/lake-aldred-levels-to-be-lowered-on-oct-26/article_c9fd0ea2-
5151-11ed-a4a5-0b90fa530467.html 
 
KDKA: Brown water possibly impacting Aspinwall residents 
https://www.cbsnews.com/pittsburgh/news/brown-water-possibly-impacting-aspinwall-residents/  
 
Latrobe Bulletin: DBMA awards chemical and paving contracts 
https://www.latrobebulletinnews.com/news/local/dbma-awards-chemical-and-paving-
contracts/article_8bf32fa6-b603-5193-a983-c5a2599fbbba.html  
 
Tribune-Review: West Virginia spring's waters still drawing devotees 
https://triblive.com/local/regional/west-virginia-springs-waters-still-drawing-devotees/ 
 
Centre Daily Times: ‘We’re at a dead end.’ UAJA moves to take legal action against State College over 
payments 
https://www.centredaily.com/news/local/community/state-
college/article267688842.html?ac_cid=DM715077&ac_bid=1173036837  
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise: Aqua customers are urged to apply for assistance program 
https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/102422/page/4/story/aqua-customers-are-urged-to-
apply-for-assistance-program   
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Bradford Era: Entomologist asks Pa. hunters for help in deer ‘keds’ research effort 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/entomologist-asks-pa-hunters-for-help-in-deer-keds-research-
effort/article_a45a294f-2000-5589-8785-b99f821a7bce.html 
 
WITF: Coal communities in Pennsylvania and other Appalachian states receiving nearly $47 million for 
revitalization 
https://www.witf.org/2022/10/21/coal-communities-in-pennsylvania-and-other-appalachian-states-
receiving-nearly-47-million-for-revitalization/ 
 

https://www.theguardian.com/us-news/2022/oct/23/us-plastic-waste-recycled-2021-greenpeace
https://apnews.com/article/science-united-states-providence-business-climate-and-environment-b9f202a703ea7fa4231053d544b3266e
https://apnews.com/article/science-united-states-providence-business-climate-and-environment-b9f202a703ea7fa4231053d544b3266e
https://www.timesobserver.com/news/local-news/2022/10/residents-with-private-drinking-water-sources-are-encouraged-to-attend-program/
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https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/lake-aldred-levels-to-be-lowered-on-oct-26/article_c9fd0ea2-5151-11ed-a4a5-0b90fa530467.html
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https://www.cbsnews.com/pittsburgh/news/brown-water-possibly-impacting-aspinwall-residents/
https://www.latrobebulletinnews.com/news/local/dbma-awards-chemical-and-paving-contracts/article_8bf32fa6-b603-5193-a983-c5a2599fbbba.html
https://www.latrobebulletinnews.com/news/local/dbma-awards-chemical-and-paving-contracts/article_8bf32fa6-b603-5193-a983-c5a2599fbbba.html
https://triblive.com/local/regional/west-virginia-springs-waters-still-drawing-devotees/
https://www.centredaily.com/news/local/community/state-college/article267688842.html?ac_cid=DM715077&ac_bid=1173036837
https://www.centredaily.com/news/local/community/state-college/article267688842.html?ac_cid=DM715077&ac_bid=1173036837
https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/102422/page/4/story/aqua-customers-are-urged-to-apply-for-assistance-program
https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/102422/page/4/story/aqua-customers-are-urged-to-apply-for-assistance-program
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/entomologist-asks-pa-hunters-for-help-in-deer-keds-research-effort/article_a45a294f-2000-5589-8785-b99f821a7bce.html
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https://www.witf.org/2022/10/21/coal-communities-in-pennsylvania-and-other-appalachian-states-receiving-nearly-47-million-for-revitalization/
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Post-Gazette: Editorial: Pittsburgh should continue to encourage mobility options 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/editorials/2022/10/22/move-pgh-mobility-transit-transport-
scooter-low/stories/202210200114  
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: How the Fern Hollow Bridge replacement was funded so fast 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2022/10/20/pittsburgh-federal-funding-fern-hollow-
bridge.html  
 
Penn State News: Q&A with Pennsylvania Department of Agriculture Secretary Russell Reading: 25 Years 
of the Dirt, Gravel, and Low Volume Roads Program 
https://www.psu.edu/news/engineering/story/qa-pennsylvania-department-agriculture-secretary-
russell-redding/  
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